Student Living Conditions

Committee Meeting

430 Thursday April 23. Dean of women.

As the main item of business we will ask for a report from Mr. Clark and Mr. Ambrosius concerning Dr. Allens motion.

With regard to the motion concerning the new course in Hygiene-- after consideration of the matter it is then opinion of the chairman that curriculum suggestions are out of the province of this committee. If however the committee does not agree with me I should like to appoint a sub-committee to study the matter and furnish reasons for the requested change. Random questions which might be considered: (1) Procedure necessary to "require" a x course of all students of the University (2) What courses are at present so required? If there are such does this course rank in importance with them? (3) History of Hygiene courses in the past (4) If and how the present course "Personal and Community Health" fails to meet the desired standards?

(5) Can two Departments work together with sufficient ease to produce

better results than those attained by one ?

The meeting will be open for suggestions, questions, and for discussion of problems by any member of the group.

I considered the last meeting most interesting because of the discussions and informative reports.

Most sincerely

Florence Black

(* ancrease in number of instructors necessary to meet)
such a requirement,